AD Report
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We’re progressing toward our final series of concerts.  Lavender Graduation is this coming Friday.  “The Family Jewels” is in June, GALA in July, and Voices United once again kicks off Central PA Pride Weekend the last weekend of July.

“The Family Jewels” is pretty well planned out.  The music has been chosen and memorization has begun.  We’re waiting on one song, “I Do” by Eric Lane Barnes, a song about marriage equality.  It’s a few years old and I asked him if he’d consider revisiting it to include new references.  He liked the idea.  April 15 was to have been his deadline; it’s April 12 and I haven’t heard from him.  Stay tuned.

GALA is set, too.  I’m waiting on one publisher bit of information and will then submit our concert to the GALA programming person.  Because all performances in the three venues will be recorded, they need all kinds of information (shy of the composer’s mother’s grandmother’s maiden name).  We’re also on the request list for a second, smaller concert presented in a bar or side stage or open air event.  I received an email last week saying they’re still trying to figure out that schedule.  Stay tuned.

Voices United will be our major GALA set.  The combined chorus numbers have not been chosen, except that Joseph Martin’s “The Awakening” will be the final number.  And then I vanish.
David Walker, AD
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